Missouri Water & Wastewater Conference
Southeast Section

Cancellation of 2021 Southeast Section Missouri Water and Wastewater Conference scheduled April 21,
2021

After careful consideration, the 2021 Southeast Section Missouri Water and Wastewater Conference
scheduled for April 21st has been cancelled.

Next year’s conference has been scheduled for April 20, 2022. We look forward to seeing you there.
The MWW(C State Office continues to provide quality training — monitor your email for classes near you.

*Missouri Water and Wastewater Conference Southeast Section Planning Committee*



